Construction General
Permit — Stormwater
Deadline: 5/4/07 5pm

May4, 2000 | REGEWE

MAY -4 2007

Ms. Song Her, Clerk of the Board
State Water Resources Control Board '

1001 I Street, 24% Floor SWRCB EXECUTIVE
Sacramento, CA 95814

Due Date May 4, 2007 to: commentletters@waterboards.ca. gov
Subject: Comments on Pre]jminéry Draft General Construction Permit
Dear Ms. Her:

The California Council for Environmental and Economic Balance (CCEEB) will be submitting
comments to the State Water Resources Control Board on the Preliminary Draft General Construction
Permit. Southern California Edison (SCE) is writing this letter in support of the comments by CCEERB,
and in lieu of writing a separate comment letter. SCE participated in the creation of CCEERB’s
comment letter, and would like to thank the Board for its consideration of the comments submitted.

I can be reached at (626) 476-9411 or via email at hazem. gabr@sce.com. Please do not hesitate to call
if there are any questions regarding the comments submitted by SCE via CCEEB.

Sincerely,

Hazem Gabr
Environmental Specialist, Water/Waste Group
Corporate Environment, Health & Safety




